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I'm writing to you in support of the Hammersley Road resurfacing project plans. I'm a new Hammersley
homeowner, and I'm very excited about the multi-use path as proposed. From my desk, I watch children walk to
school, commuters ride their bicycles, and folks walk their dogs — all in the bike lane/gutter area. I believe having
separation from the roadway will improve their experience and safety. I disagree with those who think that a
narrower roadway will make the road feel less like a "neighborhood street", and I'm eager to have a safer, more
pleasant place to walk.

Thank you,
Jennifer Herzberg
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